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        Growing with God and Striving for excellence 

    

 
Welcome back  
Welcome to the first newsletter of this academic year. We are so pleased to have the children back 
into school and they have been really busy learning, creating, constructing, playing, worshipping, 
making new friends and enjoying school life. 
Welcome to our new children and their families. The new Puffins have been extremely busy and 
have coped very well in their first few days of school. They are already making new friends. 

 
Celebration Assembly     
Puffins – Blake & Pheobe 

Gulls – Freddie & Lissie 

Kittiwakes – Lexi, Jaxon, Eli & Morgan 

Gannets – Joseph and Jamie 

 
 

Extra Curricular activities 
We also like to celebrate achievements from out of 
school activities. Here we have Lottie, Millie and 
Darla with their dance and drama awards. Jackson, 
with his medal from football, Joey with a Blue 
Peter badge for litter picking and |Evie with her 
badges from Guides. Well done to everyone. 
 

 
Breakfast Club 
We do still have places for breakfast club in a morning, which runs from 8:00am at a cost of 
£2.00. Please contact the school via ClassDojo if you would like your child to attend.  

           Friday 8th September 2023 



 

Lighthouse Club 
Please ensure that you complete the booking form if you 
would like a guaranteed place at Lighthouse Club. I would 
also like to ask if anyone has any role play toys, home corner 
toys etc that are in good condition, that we could use for 
Lighthouse Club. Please contact me if you have anything that 
you would like to donate. Many thanks 
 

 

Friends of Flamborough School 

This term, there will be an open meeting to recruit volunteers for the ‘Friends of Flamborough 
School’. This is a group that helps out at school events, organises events for the children in the 
school and raises money that is used to enrich the curriculum and provide equipment and 
resources etc. More details and the date of this meeting to follow, with information on previous 
events to give you an idea of the things that the group does in order to support the children. 
Everyone will be welcome - parents, carers, grandparents, aunts and uncles - please join us. 
 

Reminders 
 In order to keep all of our children safe, could I ask that you do not park on the grass verge 

opposite the yellow zig zag lines. It does make it very difficult for the children to cross the road 
safely. 

 As part of our healthy schools commitment, please could you provide water in water bottles 
rather than juice. Please send children with a water bottle each day. 

 Please remind children not to ride bike or scooters on school grounds to avoid accidents. 

 When sending money into school, please put it in an envelope, with your child’s name and the 
amount written on the front and send it into class to give to the class teacher. 

 Please ensure that all school uniform and PE kit is labelled with your child’s name as it can 
easily get lost. 

 In order to prevent the spread of headlice in school, we ask that all hair is tied up. For health and 
Safety reasons, hair must be tied up for PE. 

 Please remind children to brink PE kit into school at the start of the week and take it home at the 
weekend for washing. It is important that it is in school. 

 
If you have not yet seen the diary dates for this term please see the website. You may find a paper 
copy if need at the office. https://www.flamboroughprimary.co.uk/calendar/ 
 
 

Have a nice weekend! 

https://www.flamboroughprimary.co.uk/calendar/

